








































3D OIL Dorrigo MSS (T/49P) – STAKEHOLDER CONSULTATION LOG 

21 | P a g e  
 

  3D Oil (Email 
1/10/18) 

1/10/18 (3D Oil): 3D Oil would like to go ahead with SIVs proposal, 
however, 3D Oil needs to enquire with you whether it would be possible 
to receive a report from you by the end of October/Early 
November?  This time frame would give us some time to respond to any 
of your member concerns before our EP submission in mid-late 
November 
 
2/10/18 (SIV): From our conversation last week that the delay to next 
year gave us some further time to undertake consultation? 
SIV will be hard pressed to get this completed by November this year... I 
might be able to get you a draft report by then, which would begin the 
engagement - but to have it completed would be somewhat of a 
struggle. 
Is this ok? The next step is to get an agreement In place - how do you 
see this looking from your end? And then we would need to sit down 
and discuss paperwork to be sent to Industry for comment - not just the 
information sheet. 
 
2/10/18 (3D Oil): Yes absolutely, we have revised the timeframe for that 
purpose, but we are still hoping to submit our EP by the end of this year.  
This is mainly because it could take up to 6 months for the application to 
be accepted and by then it will be very close to our revised acquisition 
period in September 2019. 
We are reluctant to submit the EP until you are satisfied with our 
approach. A draft might be ok, but maybe it would be good to talk about 
what it would include in person, just to clarify and make sure we both 
understand.  This policy is obviously new to us. 
By an agreement, do you mean like a service agreement?  Normally for 
us we would just need a document that summarizes the deliverables, 
time frame and cost (your proposal would probably do).  This would be 
sufficient for our invoicing.  let me know if that is what you mean. 
Sure, very happy to have a discussion about the information to be sent 
out. 
 
9/10/18 (SIV): 
Apologies for not getting back to you sooner. Are you free Friday 
morning to have a discussion at all? Perhaps 8.30 at your office if this 
works - just to walk through the items below? 
 
14/10/18 (3D Oil): 
My apologies this time, as last week I was lecturing at the University and 
didn't get a chance to respond to emails. Yes it would be good to meet.  
Can you do a morning this week? 
 

3D Oil does not consider this response to be acceptable on a 
timeframe basis given all the information provided to SIV. 
Alternative measures via VFA will be explored to inform 
Victorian Fisheries. 
 
3D Oil offered to meet with SIV as per Record 3CB and no 
response was received.  

NA Record 3CA 
 
Record 3CB 






















































































































